
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                                  22 January 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Nursery Provision 

 

Thank you for your continued understanding of the situation with regards to the 

closure of Nursery. 

 

It is with great regret that I am now writing to advise you that Nursery will remain 

closed at least until February half-term. Due to the lack of staffing capacity, it is 

operationally unviable.  Mrs Tritton has confirmed that I may share with you that 

she tested COVID positive during the Christmas holidays and unfortunately, she 

is now suffering from long COVID symptoms and is at home recuperating. I 

speak to her regularly and I know she wishes she was fit enough to be back at 

work.   We wish her a speedy recovery.  

 

Mrs Tritton will continue to upload onto Google Classrooms a variety of activities 

for the children to complete each week. These will be available from Monday 

morning.  I am sure you will appreciate that given her current circumstances Mrs 

Tritton will not be responding to emails or work uploaded to Google Classrooms.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact admin@greenway.herts.sch.uk if you have any 

queries or concerns and we will respond accordingly. 

 

Regards 

 

Katharine Ellwood 

Headteacher 
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